
Greenfield Fire Department
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047

Meeting Minutes

January 8, 2018

P E A Member P E A Member P E A Member
X 1 Chaz Babb, Capt. X 10 David Hall, Chief X 19 Anna Voglino
X 2 Doug Batty, Capt. X 11 Eugene Hennessey, FW X 20 Ariel Temple
X 3 Diane Boilard, DEMD X 12 Mike Hoiriis X 21 Aaron Graham
X 4 Chris Borden X 13 Jeff LaCourse, Dep. 22

X 5 Michael Borden, Capt. X 14 Moto Maguire 23  
X 6 Tod Bryer X 15 Dave Martin, EMD 24

X 7 Tyler Chilelli, Lieut. X 16 Kyle O’Dowd 25

X 8 Karen Day, DEMD X 17 David Simmons, Lieut 26

X 9 Louise Gryval H.R. X 18 Tyler St. Cyr 27

1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER:  18:43 Deputy LaCourse presiding after Chief Hall left

2. ATTENDANCE: See list above. 

3. VISITORS: Snuggs

4. NEW APPLICANTS: Aaron Graham

5. MINI TRAINING: None

6. APPARATUS REPORTS: 

● 13 Rescue  1: In service  

● 13 Rescue  2: In service  

● 13 Engine 3: In service – lights keep going on

● 13 Ladder 1: In service – didn’t start on Sunday – Moto says the charger isn’t working – will order new one

● 13 Brush 1: Not yet 

● 13 Boat 1: In service – down for winter

● 13 Boat 2: In service - down for winter 

7. DRILLS, MEETINGS, TRAININGS & OTHER: 

● Training:   From now on all training nights are on Tuesdays at 18:30

● Fire Training:  air packs – January 16th

● Rescue Training:  protocols – January 23rd

● Other Training Opportunities: None

8. OLD BUSINESS: 

 Sunday Morning Church at GFD 9 am to 11 am. Open to all members who can attend.

 Deputy LaCourse thanked everyone for their support of the Christmas tree sales for the Boy Scouts 

9. NEW BUSINESS: 

 Lieutenant Simmons noted that we need to keep a better eye on our fuel levels – they shouldn’t go below ¾ of a tank

 Captain Batty said that he needs a copy of the gas pump key

 It was noted that the sidewalk plow is not doing a good job anymore. DPW has to work on it all the time.

 Captain Batty said that we are officially re-licensed. Also we have a new SB2 monitor. He will swap out the old one 
and put it in the Rehab bag in Rescue 1. In addition, he put stakes and rope in the Rescue under the bench seat.

 All rescue personnel need to go online and take the 2018 protocol test.
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 Did anyone see the door bell?

 We got the powder for the chimney bombs.

10. GRANT PROPOSALS:

 Captain Batty is applying for a grant for an exhaust system again.

11. ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 Mike Hoiriis, Tod Bryer, and Tyler St Cyr need accountability tags.

 Everyone thanked Karen Day and Diane Boilard for bringing dinner.

12. Dinner for next meeting: David Simmons and Chaz Babb

13. Next Business Meeting: February 5th

MEETING ADJOURNED:  19:45

Respectfully submitted,
 
Karen Day, Administrative Assistant
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